
MHRC Accomplishments

In just over two and a half years, our Mobile Home Resident Coalition has
expanded from a small group of 20 mobile home owner-residents seeking a
solution to increasing land leases in one Huntington Beach park to over 1400
members representing 15 of the 17 parks in the city embracing a greater mission
— to unite with other mobile homeowners to bring affordable space rent
increases to all mobile homeowners statewide. Our mission has taken us from
the chambers of the local City Council to the halls of the State Capital in
Sacramento. Once residents, now we’re researchers, educators and lobbyists.
Below is a summary of some of our accomplishments to date.

👫 We now have 1400+ members in the MHRC.

🏛️ We have met with elected officials at the city, county, and state level to
pass legislation for affordable rent caps for manufactured housing communities
(MHCs) and have attended and spoken at every City Council meeting for 2 ½
years.

👥 We have held over 25 Open Meetings in almost all Huntington Beach
MHCs and are now having Open Meetings in other cities in Southern California.

📰 We have issued monthly newsletters since September 2022.

🖥️ We have grown our social media presence on Facebook, TikTok,
Instagram, and Neighborhood.

🔊 We have informed residents and decision makers about resources
needed and available for MHC resident owners. We are also developing a market
study on MHCs.

🧑‍🎓 We have compiled and disseminated research on affordable housing,
buying one’s own park, communities with Rent Stabilization Ordinances, and
donations taken by elected officials from park owners and their lobbyists.

We are ever more determined to continue our mission and achieve even more.
Together, we are stronger. Please join us to make a difference!.


